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Mre To A Dupan

Dugean Production Corpe.
P.0. Box 234
Farmington, New Mexico
87401

Re: Dugen Production Corp.
Jicarilla B # 1
Ve 21- 286 N= 3 W

Dear Tom:

We recieved a packer loakage report on the subject well 7-31-75,
Our letter of August 7, 1975 indicates that the subject report did
not prove zone separation.

On April 23, 1976 we recieved another packer leakage test on the
subject well where the data date was identical to the previous test.

Please set up a packer leskage test at your earliest convenience and
notify the commission so we can have a witness present.

Thank you for sending the nacker ls skapge test off the Jerome P.
VeFugh Apache # 4 Le 19- 26 ¥= 3 W. e are unable to locate a copy in
this office. ‘

Yours very truly
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¥. E. Maxwell J
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